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November 26, 2020 

 

UPDATE TO ALL FAMILY AND FRIENDS 
 
 

Hello, we have no further positive cases at St. Pat’s.  Staff testing is occurring this week and will 

occur weekly while Ottawa remains in an Orange/Restrict risk level as determined by the 

province.   

  

Public Health educational material on IPAC procedures have previously been provided in the 

Family Updates, however in order to ensure that you have easier access to these materials, we 

have now included this information on St. Pat’s website:  https://stpats.ca/wp-

content/uploads/2020/11/IPAC-Education-for-Visitors-FINAL.pdf  Please take a few minutes to 

review this information regularly for your protection and the protection of the residents, staff and 

other designated caregivers.  

  

If you are receiving the update and usually provide this information to other member of your 

family, please let them know that this resource is now available.   

  

In addition, for every resident there is signage at their room entrance identifying what PPE is 

required for that person.  Please take a moment to look at these signs.  If you have any questions 

please ask the RPN on the home area for clarification.  

  

 

Be well and safe,  

 

Janet Morris 

President and CEO 
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